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Diary Week Beginning Monday 25th September 2023 
 

Day Date Event 

Monday 25th  Owlets & Barn Owls to wear active uniform 
 

Hama Beads Club at lunchtime with Mrs Syred 
 

3.15-4.30pm – Football Club 
 

Tuesday 26th  Lunchtime School Council Ice Lollies on sale 50p each (one per child) 
 

Owlets & Tawny Owls to wear active uniform 
 

Owlets & Barn Owls Yoga Taster Session – please wear active uniform 
 

Football Club at lunchtime with Miss Liddicoat 
 

3.15-4.15pm – Young Voices Club 
 

3.15-4.30pm – Yoga Club 

Wednesday 27th  Wellbeing Club at lunchtime with Mrs U-B 
 

Thursday 28th   Barn Owls to wear active uniform 
 

Year 3 Swimming – remember costume, towel & £2.00 swim money 
 

Drawing Club at lunchtime with Mrs Martin 
 

NO DANCE CLUB 

Friday 29th  Funky Feet Friday 
 

Tawny Owls to wear active uniform  
 

2.45-3.15 pm – Celebration Worship in school, everyone welcome 

 
Mrs Masters Weekly Round Up   
What an eventful week!  Thank you to all the children for all their hard work and continued positive 
attitude.  The children looked great today in their jeans and I look forward to sharing the total raised next 
week.  The book fair was another success and you have helped us to buy more exciting books for the 
classrooms and vending machine! 
 

HOW JESUS HELPS US TO FLOURISH John 10:1-15 

I am the good shepherd. The good shepherd lays down his life for the sheep. 12 The hired hand is not 
the shepherd and does not own the sheep. So when he sees the wolf coming, he abandons the sheep 
and runs away. Then the wolf attacks the flock and scatters it. 13 The man runs away because he is a 
hired hand and cares nothing for the sheep. 

Flourishing as humans is something we all aim for. It can look different, depending on our beliefs and 
circumstances. Christians believe that Jesus offers ‘life in all its fullness’ which isn’t a life without trouble, 
but a life lived with him. A flourishing life is diverse, connected and outward-looking.  
 

Dear God, may our actions always be good so that people will know us by these actions. We know 
that you want us to do good things, help us always to try our best to follow you.  AMEN 

 
TRUST      RESPECT      HOPE      ENDURANCE 
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House Points – well done to everyone awarded house points this week                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Doves Eagles Ravens 

68 42 41 

Term 1 Totals 

   

153 92 94 

 
Weekly Awards 

 Owlets Barn Owls Tawny Owls 

Star of the week 
(nominated by staff) 

Arthur Rebecca Tilly 

Christian Value  
Term 4 - Honesty 
(nominated by pupils) 

Presley nominated by 
Eli  

Bonnieblue 
nominated by 
Rebecca 

Lily nominated by Holly & 
Deanna 

 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Our attendance winners this week are Owlets with 90.28% - Well Done!!  Tawny Owls came second with 
78.7% and Barn Owls had 76.19% attendance.  This gave us a whole school attendance of 81.38%. 
 
Punctuality Pup will be shared between Tawny Owls and Barn Owls, both with only 1 late arrival!  Owlets 
had 2 late arrivals.  Remember, please keep us informed if your child is off school or the absence will be 
unauthorised. 
 
Yoga Taster Session 
Owlets and Barn Owls will be taking part in a relaxing yoga taster session on Tuesday afternoon (within 
school time).  If your child enjoys the experience, please complete a Yoga Club consent form for the after 
school yoga club. 
 
Flu Immunisation 
Just a reminder that the NHS are in school on the 5 October to administer the flu vaccine.  Please 
complete the online form at: www.kentcht.nhs.uk/imms before midnight on 29 Sept 23 to let the NHS 
know if your child is getting the vaccine.  Please see the attached flyer detailing 5 reasons why you should 
vaccinate your child. 
 
Young Voices (Year 3-6) 
We’re pleased to announce that there’s still a few places available for Young Voices which is taking place 
on 17 January 24.  If your child would like to attend, please return the consent form by Friday 29 
September 23.  If you need a copy of the form, please contact the school office. 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 29 September – Deadline for Flu Immunisation Consent 
Thursday 5 October – Year R-6 Flu Immunisations  
Thursday 5 October – School Census Day 
Tuesday 10 October – Year 5 & 6 Geodesic Dome 
Tuesday 17 October – Parents Evening 
Wednesday 18 October – New Year R Open Morning (9.30am) 
Monday 23 - Friday 27 October – Half Term 
Thursday 9 November - New Year R Open Afternoon (2pm) 
Thursday 7 December - New Year R Open Afternoon (2pm) 


